Nobrara County STIP Meeting — Niobrara County Commission

Discussion with Manville Vice Mayor about the amount and speed of traffic traveling WYO 270
through Manville. The town has been struggling with trucks not slowing down to posted speed
limits through town. Ultimately the problem is an issue for law enforcement and of contacting
the trucking companies that use WYO 270 for their help in having their drivers slow down

through town.



Converse County STIP Meeting — Converse County Commission

EV charging station and funding for roads — Discussion on possible locations and who would be
interested. Commission shared a story about high density residential areas where EV owners
would run long stretches of extension cords across sidewalks and streets to charge their
vehicles.

Question on whether there are any new grant opportunities — Suggested to discuss with that
program manager in Cheyenne.

Wind farm discussion — Within the next 18 months a new solar farm is planned for an area near
rolling Hills. Likely to mean an increase in traffic on WYO 95.

Snow fence discussion on County Road 22 and if possible to get used WYDOT snow fence.



Platte County STIP Meeting — Platte County Commission

Discussion on EV charging stations and whether one could be run by the State at a rest area.
Director Westby explained that the State could not but it might be possible to have a local
chamber of commerce or a town government do so.

Director Westby explained WYDOT had identified seven areas on the interstates, per the federal
EV charging station guidelines.

Discussion on the “5-year rule” and how it could impact the State if a charging station grant
recipient closed for business prior to the minimum commitment the grants require.

Question of how long does a bridge rehabilitation job last — about 40 years give or take
depending on a variety of variables.

WYO 34 overlay discussion. Would there be any way Platte County could receive RAP funding
and how does that process work?

Commissioners update on possible packing plant near Dwyer Junction — more information could
be presented to the Commissioners in August 2023.



Natrona County STIP Meeting — Natrona County Commission

e Discussion of impact in 2024 of rehabilitating and upgrading the Beartrap area including the
county road and campgrounds. Michael Brown, Natrona County Parks director, said the area will
be completely closed during the work. Commissioner Laird was concerned about the impact of
shutting down Mountain Road during the project. Brown pointed out that the area that will be
affected is a county road not part of WYO 251.



